
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 10/25/2013 9:18:25 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Harrison Yard visit 

Laura, 

Thank you! Let me talk about this with Saleena and the program coordinator next week and 
then I will let you know. 

Thanks, 

Liza 

On Oct 24, 2013, at 7:06 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

Liza 

Here is what our wonderful gas supervisor, 
says: 

Redacted at the Harrison Yard 

"There won't be any crew activity during that time, but we can show them some 
leak survey tools, gas line material and a tour of our OEC. What date would 
they like to visit? I'll be in the Harrison Service all week except for Wed." 

Do you want to try to do something next Tuesday? That afternoon 1 have to be 
at my apartment from 4-6 to get my heater fixed, but I could arrange it for you 
and Selena to get in and meet with John. He's a great guy. The yard is at 
Redacted 

Redacte 

Let us know. 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0259585 
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PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 


